JOIN US AT THE ANNUAL VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION & RECOGNITION DINNER!

Saturday, March 28 Doors Open at 5:00 pm at Nitschmann Middle School \$23/person

Save the date for this special evening to honor and celebrate those who make a world of difference in our Packs, Troops, and Crews! This is way to say thank you to all of our wonderful volunteers for all the work you do for the Scouting community.

Don't forget to RSVP so we can count you in for the evening of good food, fun, and fellowship with fellow Scouters and Volunteers!

Please RSVP online by March 13:

http://www.minsitrails.org/event/2020-smd-annual-volunteer-appreciation-recognition-dinner/2642578

A <u>silent auction</u> will be held from 5 to 6pm, with any proceeds used to fund the free attendance of our Award of Merit and Fellowship Award recipients, and for the benefit of our District. Please bring any Scouting memorabilia or other items that you are willing to donate to Dave Hay at his home, at Roundtable, or at the Council office prior to the event.

Contact Dave Hay at sayhay@ptd.net or 610-861-4494 for additional information.



